NorthWestern

‘nergy
Delivering a Bright Future

August 24,2017
Via eFiling

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 E. Capitol Avenue

Pierre, SD 57501

Re: EL16-021 - In the Matter of the Complaint of Consolidated Edison Development,
Inc., against NorthWestern Corporation d/b/a NorthWestern Energy Regarding
Avoided Cost and for the Brule County Wind, LLC, Aurora County Wind, LLC and
Davison County Wind, LLC, Projects.

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Enclosed for filing is NorthWestern Energy’s avoided cost calculations in both PDF format and
the excel spreadsheet. This is a compliance filing requested from the Commission’s work session.

A copy is being provided by email to those on the service list in this matter. Thank you for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

Jonathan M. Oostra
Corporate Counsel
jon.oostra@northwestern.com
0 605-978-2940

C 605-951-4033

cc: Commission’s Service List
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